
Public Notice 
 

The City of Forman 
 

COLLECTED TOO FEW WATER SAMPLES 

 

The City of Forman is required to monitor your drinking water for specific 
contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of 
whether our drinking water meets health standards. During the month of May 
2025, we did not complete all microbiological monitoring or testing and therefore 
cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time. 
 
A minimum of one (1) acceptable sample was to be submitted to a certified 
laboratory for microbiological analysis. Records show zero (0) acceptable samples 
were submitted for the month of May 2025.  
 
The City of Forman regrets that this error in meeting monitoring requirements 
occurred. It is recognized that a complete monitoring program is of great value in 
making certain that safe drinking water is provided to all consumers. Steps have 
been taken to ensure that adequate monitoring will be performed in the future.  
 
A sample had been done by the City of Forman, but due to postponement in USPS 
they did not receive it on time. A new sample has since been done and water has 
been tested and approved.  

 

For more information please contact: Donavon Hajek or Alicia Thompson at  
701-724.3673. 
 
Thank you.  


